Communication : C 4

Special Committee of the Whole (Budget)

December 7, 2021 Agenda Item # 1

From: Assunta Ferrante
To: John Britto

Subject: FW: Written Communication For Committee of the Whole Dec 1

Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 10:55:12 AM

Communication for Budget, Dec 7th

Assunta Ferrante, M.Ed., TESL, Hon B.Sc.
Council/Committee Administrator
905-832-8585, ext. 8030 | assunta.ferrante@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan I Office of the City Clerk 2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1 vaughan.ca



From: Emilia Rozenblit

Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 8:53 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Marilyn lafrate <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Gina Ciampa <Gina.Ciampa@vaughan.ca>; SouthMapleRatePayers <southmapleratepayers@gmail.com>

Subject: [External] Written Communication For Committee of the Whole Dec 1

To: Committee of the Whole,

Regarding Agenda item 5 section 2, Planning and Growth Management, I would like you to consider adding a children's playground on the Sports Village lands. The closest playground to Hollybush drive is about a 20 minute walk including crossing high traffic areas with small children. To maximize time, we have to drive to a park in the area, which is not exactly beneficial to the environment, does not promote an active lifestyle and can get costly with gas.

Please consider a park for our neighbourhood.

Thank you,

L6A 2H3

Emilia Rozenblit
Hollybush Drive
Maple, On